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Oregonians are already facing high costs at the pump, in the grocery store, and just 

about everywhere else. I urge you to be more fiscally responsible and quit asking the 

citizens to continually bale you out. We are becoming more like California and people 

are leaving just like California. 

Thank you for considering this a bad idea.  


